
September 19, 1994 

To Whom It May Concern: 

COMPANY, INC. 
6133 EDITH BOULEVARD NE 
ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87107 
PHONE (505) 345-3655 

This letter is to notify you that on June 20, 1 994 Rinchem Company, Inc. asked 
the New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) for a permit modification to 
our operating permit for our facility at 6133 Edith Blvd. NE, Albuquerque, NM 
87107. 

The modification was needed to the contingency plan due to a change of 
personnel in our Emergency Coordinator position and this person's alternates. 
The NMED approved the permit modification request on September 8, 1994. 

You may review the changes of the permit at our facility or contact Marc Sides 
at the NMED (505) 827-4308. 

We Care, 

/~--
Paul Levesque 
Albuquerque Administrative Coordinator 

WE DO IT WELL BECAUSE WE CARE 


